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Office Hours:  Monday - Friday 8:00AM - 4:00PM                                                       

Email your questions to client support at:   

support@hbug.k12.il.us 

December 1 Child Count Certification Due Thurs. March 26th 

Harrisburg Project Website - Training Resources at Your Fingertips! 

Harrisburg Project is continuing following all guidelines set forth by ISBE and the State of 

IL regarding the current situation with the COVID-19 virus.  To ensure the health and safety 

of our staff and families, we are currently working remotely.  During this time period we will 

be unavailable to answer calls, however we will respond to voicemails left at 800-635-5274 or 

emails sent to support@hbug.k12.il.us in a timely manner. 

 

ISBE DID NOT amend the Dec 1 Child Count Certification deadline.  The certification is still 

required to be completed by the end of business on Thursday, March 26th.  The instructions 

for completing this certification can be reviewed at the following link:   

Child Count Certification Instruction for Superintendents 

 

Harrisburg Project staff will begin making reminder calls to districts that have not yet com-

pleted the certification. 

 

 

Harrisburg Project staff may not be in the office, but you can still access our wealth of train-

ing and resources on our website 24/7!   

 

Remember to visit www.hbug.k12.il.us for documentation regarding I-Star, ISBE Deadlines or 

to watch a recorded training webinar.  The ‘Hot Topics’ section will always provide you with 

the most current training information provided by Harrisburg Project! 
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